
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 
take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to 
its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss 
howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 
announcement.

(incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)

(Stock code: 1723)

HK Asia Holdings Limited
港 亞 控 股 有 限 公 司

CHANGE OF VENUE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING TO 
BE HELD ON 27 AUGUST 2020

Reference is made to the circular (the “Circular”) and the notice of annual general meeting 

(the “Notice”) of HK Asia Holdings Limited (the “Company”) both dated 28 July 2020 and 

the form of proxy (the “Proxy Form”) for the annual general meeting of the Company to be 

held on Thursday, 27 August 2020 at 4:30 p.m. (the “AGM”).

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) hereby announces that, due to 

the non-availability of the original premises as a result of the recent development of the 

COVID-19 outbreak, after due consideration, the venue of the AGM will be changed to 5/F, 

CCB Tower, 3 Connaught Road Central, Central, Hong Kong.

Save for the change of venue of the AGM, all the information set out in the Circular, the 

Notice and the Proxy Form remains unchanged. The Proxy Form remains valid for the AGM 

and the shareholders of the Company (the “Shareholders”) are not required to re-submit the 

Proxy Form if they have already done so.

Shareholders who intend to attend the AGM in person are advised to pay attention to the 

abovementioned change of venue.
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